

BPW Brampton Caledon 333 Gooseberry Street Orangeville, ON L9W 5B9

Dear Linda,

THANK YOU! Your generous gift to Caledon Community Services' Exchange food bank is bringing hope to families, youth, children and seniors in our Caledon community. Your kindness provides more than healthy meals and warm homes; it's a bright light for people right here at home, giving our neighbours a HAND UP when they need it most.

A note we recently received from our food pantry client, a single Mom of two, says it all: "I truly can't thank you enough for the help with groceries and gift cards... It made a world of difference to me and my family".

Your generosity is changing lives right here at home, and we can't thank you enough for being in our corner.

With sincerest thanks,

Geraldine Aguiar
Chief Executive Officer

Would you like to know more about the impact of your gift? We'd love to speak with you!

Graham Churchill Stewardship Coordinator T.905.584.2300 ext. 260 M.416.898.0872 donations@ccs4u.org



BPW Brampton Caledon 333 Gooseberry Street Orangeville, ON L9W 5B9

Caledon Community Services 18 King Street East Royal Courtyards, Upper Level Bolton, Ontario L7E 1E8, Canada

Charitable Registration #: 12956 9182 RR0001

Website: www.ccs4u.org

CRA Website: www.canada.ca/charities-giving

OFFICIAL RECEIPT FOR INCOME TAX PURPOSES

Location Issued: Bolton

Authorized Signature